Budget and Facilities Written Report
The Budget and Facilities committee met this week and started the process of awarding equipment for departments. We have a total of $275,000 to award. The requests are above this amount. We are trying to get the awards finalized by the next President’s Council meeting so they can be approved there, and then approved at the November Faculty Senate. If all goes according to this schedule, departments should be able to start purchasing their equipment in November.  

